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 March 25, 2024 

 

Dear Vendor, 

The West Virginia Sheriffs’ Association will host its Annual Training Conference from Sunday, September 

8 through Tuesday, September 12, 2024, at the Canaan Valley Resort and Conference Center, Tucker 

County, 230 Main Lodge Rd, Davis, WV 26260. 

On behalf of the WVSA Board of Directors, I am taking this opportunity to thank you especially for your 

support and participation throughout the past WVSA Conferences as well as your consideration of 

participating as a vendor this year.  The conference would not be possible without the generous support 

given by you, our vendor community. 

The WVSA would like to extend an invitation to you and/or your business for the upcoming 2024 WVSA 

Conference.  The Exhibit Booth fees are $750.  We have some extra activities for the Sheriffs and their 

staffs, so if you would choose to sponsor an event, we can accommodate you with that as well.  Please 

see the attached Vendor Registration Form for more information.  Event Sponsors receive the following 

benefits: 

• Additional recognition of your sponsoring activities 

• Introduction and recognition of your company as the event sponsor or co-sponsor 

• A sign bearing your company logo will be prominently displayed at the event 

• Your company will receive special recognition in the WVSA Conference booklet as a contributing 
Event Sponsor. 

 

In addition to the above benefits, we will have a hospitality room each evening that provides additional 

access to our Sheriffs, Chief Deputies, Tax Deputies, and guests in a relaxed atmosphere.  The Sheriffs are 

looking forward to another successful conference due to you and your organization. 

We are sure this conference will be informative, productive, and enjoyable by everyone. If you have any 

questions concerning vendor registration, please contact Rodney Miller (wvsheriffs@gmail.com) at 304 

345-2232 or by cell at 304-784-6341.  We hope you will join us this year at our conference in Wild, 

Wonderful West Virginia!  Thank you. 

 

        Sincerely, 

 

        Rodney A. Miller, Sheriff (Ret.) 

Executive Director 

http://www.wvsheriff.org/

